

CIRCULAR TO BETTING INDUSTRY IN KWAZULU-NATAL

IMPLEMENTATION OF TRANSFORMATION GUIDELINES

Dear Sir / Madam

The KwaZulu-Natal Gaming and Betting Board hereby reaffirm its commitment to engage with licensees who seek assistance in implementing the Boards Transformation Minimum Standards.

In this regard, licensees are urged to seek meeting dates in order to table their action plans which should detail progress made and challenges encountered thus far.

Kindly note that where it is impracticable for licensees to meet in Durban, the Board is willing to set alternate venues for meetings to make it as convenient as possible for licensees based in different parts of the Province.

Licensees are reminded that the deadline for implementation is set for the 31st October 2013 and that the Board is continuously monitoring the progress made by the industry.

Should you require any further clarity on this matter, you may contact this office directly.

Yours Faithfully

PORTIA BALOYI

CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER

28th March 2013